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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

 
 

 

A.P. Møller - Mærsk A/S – Interim Management Statement 

 
 
In the financial calendar published on 10 November 2010, A.P. Møller - Mærsk A/S announced 

that an Interim Management Statement was to be published on Wednesday 9 November 2011. 

 

The Company’s Board of Directors has decided that going forward full Quarterly Reports will be 

published instead of Interim Management Statements. 

 

Consequently, on 9 November 2011 the Company will publish a full Quarterly Report and not 

an Interim Management Statement as previously announced. 

 

Copenhagen, 26 October 2011. 

 

Contact: Investor Relations, tel.: +45 3363 3106  
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